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Oh Lila Newsletter 

What’s new?  

>> Website Updated  

We have been updating the website over the 

summer months, so why not have a look.  There is 

now updated information for parents, 

downloadable resources for children and a new 

professionals area. 

 

Visit the website to see the changes and don’t 

forget, if you have any suggestions that can help 

us improve the website let us know... 
 

>>New resources and lesson plans 

Some new resources and lesson plans                                                                  

have been added to the                                                                                   

‘Members Area’ of the                                                                    

website including our new                                                                

‘Get to know Lila’ interactive                                            

game. 
 

 

 

Welcome…. 
 

To our 3rd Oh Lila 

newsletter. 

Oh Lila has had another 

busy few months over the 

summer.   

 

We are delighted to see  

Oh Lila Training continuing 

in Glasgow City and are 

also happy to announce 

that Western Isles, Highland 

and Angus will be 

introducing Oh Lila to their 

practitioners this autumn. 

If you want to find out 

more about Oh Lila in  your 

area email us at 

ohlila@alcohol-focus-

scotland.org.uk 

Achievement 
Awards 
If you haven’t already 

done so, find out how your 

nursery can apply for an 

Achievement Award… 
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Engaging with parents  

>> New Posters to download  

If you are using Oh Lila in your nursery then you will 

know that one of the key themes is encouraging 

children to ask for help and identify who can help 

them.   

So let’s help promote this message to parents and 

carers too.    

We have updated the website to include lots of 

new links to services that can offer advice, 

guidance or support for parents. 

There are a range of Oh Lila posters that can be 

downloaded to encourage parents to learn more 

about Oh Lila. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

>> Glasgow City 2015/16 Training Dates  

Dates are now arranged across the city for our 4 hour    

Oh Lila Training Session. Dates are: 

Glasgow East 

 Thursday 22nd October 2015       9am-1pm 

 Thursday 4th February 2016         9am – 1pm 

Glasgow South 

 Wednesday 28th October 2015  1pm – 5pm 

 Wednesday 10th February 2016  9am – 1pm 

Glasgow West 

 Tuesday 3rd November 2015       9am – 1pm 

 Tuesday 23rd February 2015        1pm – 5pm 

To reserve a place contact Jennifer Kirk, Training 

Administrator on 0141 287 0199 or email:  

Jennifer.Kirk@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

Please note this training is only available to nurseries in Glasgow City Area. 

 

If you are looking for any 

information or advice about 

the Oh Lila resource or 

training or would like to have 

an item included on the 

website or newsletter please 

contact: 

 

Jane Wilson 

Senior L & D Coordinator 

Alcohol Focus Scotland 

166 Buchanan Street 

Glasgow G1 2LW 

T: 0141 572 6700 

E: jane.wilson@alcohol-focus-

scotland.org.uk 
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